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The United States is deeply concerned by the July 5, detention of prominent
human rights defenders from Amnesty International Turkey and other respected
institutions. As with past arrests of prominent human rights defenders,
journalists, academics, and activists, we underscore the importance of
respecting due process and individual rights, as enshrined in the Turkish
Constitution, and consistent with Turkey’s own international commitments.

As we have expressed on numerous occasions, persistent curbs on freedom of
expression erode the foundations of democratic society. More voices, not
fewer, are necessary in challenging times.
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